
 
 

May 9, 2020 

Dear Seaford Families, 

We sincerely hope that you are well and safe.  It is hard to imagine that we have been in these trying 
times for nearly two months. Regardless of the circumstances, we remain committed to providing our 
students with meaningful learning experiences.  As we look towards the next few weeks of instruction, 
teachers will be providing students with more opportunities to participate in live sessions.  Next week, 
final arrangements for this live instruction will be completed and you will receive letters from your 
building principals providing these additional details.   

To facilitate this live learning, students in grades 6 through 11 with district-issued laptops may need to 
have the camera feature enabled.  The details for doing so, as well as the necessary Seaford WiFi 
locations are given in the link below. 

 

Procedures for Activating the Laptop Camera 

 

If you are unsuccessful in activating the camera on your laptop please click here to set-up a virtual 
appointment with one of our technicians. 

Thank you for your continuous support and we wish everyone a Happy Mother’s Day. 

 

Yours in Seaford Pride, 

 

Adele V. Pecora John Striffolino Thomas E. Lynch Jr. 
Adele V. Pecora, Ed.D. John Striffolino Thomas E. Lynch Jr. 

Superintendent of Schools Assistant Superintendent for 
Curriculum, Instruction and 

Personnel 

Executive Director for 
Instructional Technology and 

STEM 
 

   
 

https://www.smore.com/5d6x3
https://outlook.office365.com/owa/calendar/SeafordUFSD@seaford.k12.ny.us/bookings/

